## **PUBLIC NOTICE**



The Mayor's Committee on FBO Review

will hold a meeting

on Wednesday, June 28, 2017 at 5:30 p.m.

in the Danville Regional Airport Eastern Conference Room located on Airport Drive, Danville.

At which time, comments will be received from the Public regarding the provision of FBO services at the Danville Regional Airport.

If you are unable to attend the meeting in person to give your comments, you may email your written comments to Susan DeMasi at sdemasi@danvilleva.gov.

s/Susan M. DeMasi, CMC City Clerk

